Sat 13th 11am

Cross Country Stratford

Rec Y3-6

Thurs 18th 8pm

PTA AGM at The Blue Boar

Sun 21st 10am

Family Service at St

Andrew's

Mon 22<sup>nd</sup>

Pantomime Day

Fri 26<sup>th</sup> 4pm

PTA Film Friday

# FEBRUARY

Sun 4th 6.30pm

Evensong at St Andrew's

Fri 9th

PTA Disco

Sat 10th 11am

Cross Country Stratford

Rec **Y3-6** 

Mon 12th 5pm

Parents evening

Thurs 15th 5pm

Parents evening

Mon 19th - Fri 23rd

HALF TERM

Class 3 will be sharing their learning in

Celebration assembly on Friday 19th January at

2.45pm

# **NEWSLETTER**

ISSUE - 1

# Happy New Year

It has been a pleasure to welcome all the children back to school this week for the start of a new term. On behalf of everyone at TG school, we would like to wish everyone in the TG community a happy and fulfilling 2018.



#### **Welcome Mrs Miles**



We are very pleased to welcome Mrs Emma Miles to TG. Mrs Miles will be working alongside Miss Woodhouse in Class1 as the new teaching assistant. We wish Mrs Miles much happiness in her new

# Celebrating Easter - save the date

This year TG will be taking part in a very exciting project to celebrate Easter. We will be joining with Coughton and St Nicholas to work with Pop UK, a musical company, to put on a shared service at Coventry Cathedral on Wednesday 28<sup>th</sup> March. The performance will involve all the children from all three schools and we hope that as many families



as possible will be able to come along to share in the service. We will be sending out further details shortly.

#### **Spring Fever**



We will be delivering our Spring Fever (Sex and Relationship Education) in the week beginning 12<sup>th</sup> February. We would like to offer all parents the opportunity to meet with class teachers to learn more about what will be covered during the week. The meetings will all take place straight after school and we will be arranging adult supervision for children whilst parents are meeting with class teachers. Tuesday 30<sup>th</sup> January – Class 2

Thursday 1st February Class 3

Tuesday 6th February Class 1 & Class 4

## **Fencing**

There are still a few places left for our Wednesday fencing club. Please contact the office, if you would like to book a place.



#### **Packaging Please**

For Class 2 science next week, we would like to



collect examples of food packaging for the children sort. We would be grateful for any clean packaging that we could

### Star of The Week

Orla Standage Class 1 Harrison Knox Class 2 Harriet Covill Class 3 Class 4 Harry Hibbert

\*\*If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school's facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.\*